
 

Remodel – Addition – Swimming Pools 

 

Building Deposits 

Effective May 1, 2015 

 

The Town of Fairview is changing its’ policy regarding building deposits.  We will 

no longer require a “red tag” deposit,  rather all red tags will need to be paid before 

the re-inspection is scheduled.   

 

 

 


